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NEW LUKOIL SRBIJA COLLECTIVE BARGANING AGREEMENT SIGNED

In the premises of "LUKOIL SERBIA", representatives of the employer and the
trade union organization of the company signed the new Collective Bargaining
Agreement.

This is the sixth Collective Bargaining Agreement in a row since the moment of
privatization and it will last for a year. At the initiative of the trade union and
through the joint action of representatives of both sides who participated in the
negotiation process, which began in June of last year, a new positive step forward
in the position of employees has been achieved.


